From: - - _lond-amb.nhs.uk>

Sent: 19 October 2020 17:41
To:
Subject:  Ambulance Delay - SE10 LTN

Hi

I hope you are keeping well; unfortunately | am writing to report another ambulance delay related to the LTN in SE10.
26/09/2020 — Ambulance significantly delayed due to long diversion around hard closures on Royal Hill @ Hyde Vale.
Gloucester Place and Stockwell @ Crooms Hill. The result was a long diversion via Blackheath Hill to navigate the closures
and to access King George Street from the top of Crooms Hill.

Would you mind adding this to the delays reported by us as part of the review of the experimental traffic order please.
Many Thanks

Emergency Planning and Resilience Officer South East London and Surface Transport
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